
 
 

Dear Modern Family Dental Patients, 

  

We hope this message finds you and your families doing well. The COVID-19 pandemic has 

challenged us all with a different way of life and has left us to find our “new normal”. Modern 

Family Dental Care thanks you for your patience and understanding during this period. The 

health and safety of our patients and staff are, as always, our top priority. 

  

The following list is a list of things we’re doing every day to promote health and wellness: 

  

  

• Modern Family Dental Care patients are asked to bring a face covering to wear when 

coming into the office 

• Patients without a face covering will be asked to wait in their cars until time for their 

appointment 

• No visitors allowed at this time except for minors accompanied by a legal guardian 

• All patients are screened for COVID-19 symptoms before or upon arriving for their visit, 

including temperature checks 

•  All providers and staff are screened for COVID-19 symptoms before entering the office, 

including temperature checks 

• Face coverings for all individuals not able to socially distance as required by health 

agencies 

• Following state and federal health agency guidelines 

• Social distancing measures will be enforced if there are patients in waiting areas 

• Maintaining a distance of 6 feet in all feasible situations 

• All of our sites are thoroughly cleaned and sanitized throughout the day, and after each 

patient 

• Medical history forms updated upon check-in 

• Hand sanitizer readily used and available 

• No beverage bar access at this time 

• We are limiting the use of ultrasonics and aerosol producing appliances within our 

practice 

  

  

Thank you and we’re looking forward to seeing you for your scheduled appointment! 

  

Sincerely, 

Staff at Modern Family Dental Care 

  

  
 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/diy-cloth-face-coverings.html

